
Chairman Wagner and Committee Members,  
I apologize I will not be joining you in-person this afternoon. Attached is an informational sheet on the policy within SB 
802. This bill would impact the approximately 650 Active Duty children in Oregon. We hope you will support this policy.  
Respectfully,  
Tammie Perreault 
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